Veliz, Kim

From: Erik Bennett <erik.bennett@ymail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 12:27 AM

To: City Recorder

Subject: | support the Aurora Airport runway lengthening safety improvement
Hello,

Please register my strong support for this runway lengthening for the substantial/critical increase in
safety to all the aircraft operating off the Aurora Airport and to the surrounding area that it will
provide.

Thanks,

Erik Bennett



